
 

 

 Dear Parents, 

At the end of this term I just 
wanted to say a big THANK YOU 
to you all for your support and 
kindness.  It has been so lovely 
to see so many of you at our 
Christmas events over the past 
couple of weeks.  Wishing every-
body a Christmas full of  Peace 
and Love.  See you in 2025 with 
warmest wishes Mrs Power. 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 
Flushing C of E Primary School 

WEEK COMMENCING: 20th December 

“Nourishing to flourish in our world.” 

Key Dates unƟl the end of term 
Help Call From Falmouth! 
 
Unfortunately, the walking bus from school to Flushing pier can no longer be 
staffed by school as the staff have club and meeƟng commitments. We’re look-
ing for one or two parents that perhaps live in the village to meet the children 
and walk them to the pier where a Falmouth parent will meet you. It should 
take about 10 minutes at the end of school. Due to the Ɵmings of the ferry, 
there isn’t adequate Ɵme for Falmouth parents to sail over and get to the 
school (ferry arrives at 3.25 and departs 3.30). We’d be thrilled if we could find 
some Flushing parents to help us out!  
Any help or leads, please contact Dani on 07814475941- we have a ferry WhatsApp group that you can also join 
(if you want!) or speak to Mrs Thomas in the office who can pass the message on. Thank you! 

Christmas Fayre 

Thank you to all those who helped, visited the Christmas Fayre yesterday.  We made 
£265 for school funds.  Watch this space for the next event in the new year. 



KEY DATES UNTIL THE END OF TERM 
* 6th January 2025—INSET day school closed. 

 

 ADVANCE NOTICE OF MENU CHANGE 16TH JANUARY. 

SCHOOL CENSUS DAY 

“Nourishing to flourish in our world.” 

 



 

 

  

 

      

DOLPHINS AND STARFISH READING TOGETHER 

“Nourishing to flourish in our world.” 

 


